
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
JDIL/SECT/2022-23/                                                                                              April 28, 2022 
 
BSE Ltd 
25th Floor, P.J. Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai-400 001 
Security Code: 511034 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
Security Code: JINDRILL 

 
Sub: Supreme Court judgement in respect of ONGC Matter. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
We wish to inform you that the Hon’ble Supreme Court vide its judgement dated 27th 
April, 2022 in the above matter has directed to constitute a fresh Arbitral Tribunal to 
examine afresh the facts and decide the issues, being the subject matter of the appeals 
before the Hon’ble Supreme Court. 
 
There is no financial impact on the financials of the Company due to the above 
judgement.  
 
You are requested to kindly take the same on record.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Jindal Drilling and Industries Limited 
 
 
(P K Rustagi) 
CFO & Company Secretary 
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